
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518. 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07521565988 

                                                           Twenty – Second Sunday of the Year, 28th August 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   27th Aug     5.00pm     (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  28th Aug     8.00am      Latin Mass 

                               9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon  29th Aug    9.30am      The Passion of St. John the Baptist   

Tue  30th Aug    9.30am      Feria 

Thu  1st Sep         9.30am     Day of Prayer for Care of Creation 

Fri    2nd Sep       7.00pm      Feria  

Sat   27th Aug      6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  28th Aug     11.00am   

Wed 31st  Aug      9.30am       St. Aidan’s Feast Day 

Fri   2nd Sept        9.30am        Feria      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Roy Crisp RIP), Sun (Andrew 

Sathiyakanth, 1st Ann. RIP), Mon (Private int. good health),  

Tues (James Hannan RIP), Fri (Hieronima RIP, Christina RIP) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Jamie Mark O’Brien, Good Health), 
Sun (Tabitha McIntosh, Good Health), Fri (Mary Dias) 

The Parish community thanks the Philippines community for 
the delicious lunch served last Sunday by Vivienne & Maloo, 
we warmly welcome their participation. 
 

Feast of St. Aidan Walk and Parish Barbecue: This 
weekend, on Sunday afternoon, there will be a walk starting 
from St. Aidan’s at 2.00pm, followed by a BBQ in the parish 
grounds at 4.00pm to celebrate the Feast of St Aidan.  Can all 
walkers gather outside the parish hall by 1.45pm.  
Anyone who missed the sign up for this event is still welcome, 
but you must let us know. Either add your name to the list in 
the narthex or let Deirdre know after Sunday Mass. 
Anyone not wanting, or able, to take part in the walk is still 
very welcome to join us for the BBQ. 
There will be no charge for this event but we will be taking 
donations on the day.  I look forward to seeing you all there on 
Sunday. 
 

First Communion Programme 2022-23: Having met the 
Catechists from St. Aidan’s recently, I am happy to share the 
details of the First Communion Preparation Classes for St. 
Aidan’s. The application form will be available from the office 
from this week. Parents kindly contact Parish Secretary, 
Debbie via email or phone. Children who are 7 years old or in 
Year 3, are eligible for the programme. The last date to submit 
your application will be on Friday, 16th September 2022. The 
first meeting with the parents is on Monday 26th September 
7.30pm at the parish hall. The first session for the children 
will be on Saturday 1st October at 4.45pm. For the admission, 
you will have to produce the baptism certificate and pay £25 
towards books and other expenses. The programme for Our 
Lady’s will be announced shortly.  
 

Baptism Preparation Programme: In the recently convened 
catechists meeting, it was felt that we should have a common 
programme for both parishes regarding Baptism Preparation 
Classes. Accordingly, the catechists will offer three sessions 
each on three separate occasions during the year. The parents 
can choose any date according to their convenience and attend 
the sessions before they decide the actual date of baptism. The 
next available dates for the course this year will be published 
very soon.  
 
 
  
 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £346.28              St. Aidan’s: £365.84                    Thank You  
  
                                                             

Rome following St Ignatius: 1-7 October 2023: Many 
places on our Pilgrimage have been booked. The invitation is 
now being extended more widely so, if you're interested, 
don't delay, contact Joanna Hale at jchale@earthling.net or 
via the Parish Secretary for full details. Joanna writes, “To 
have a group of 20 we may need as many as 30 bookings as 
life, time and age take their toll!” Kindly make your bookings 
at the earliest opportunity. 
 

Support our Local Food Bank: Requirements for this week 
are sponge puddings, tinned spaghetti bolognaise, tinned 
ravioli and small packets of soap powder. School Holiday 
Shopping List: tuna, sardines, sponge puddings, Angel 
Delight, pack of 80 tea bags and fruit squash. Thank you for 
your generosity.  
 

Children’s Liturgy at St. Aidan’s: Happy to inform the 
parents that we are resuming children’s liturgy from Sunday 
4th September at 11.00am Mass. It will be animated by 
Carolyn O’Brien, who is the Deputy Head Teacher of a 
Catholic School at Pinner. Initially, it will be done once a 
month.  I request the parents to send your pre communion 
children to this important faith formation.  
 

CAFOD: All are invited to hear about CAFOD’s work, how we 

are responding to the world food crisis with focus on East 

Africa. Coffee/tea from 10am for 10:30am start until 1pm 

followed by a shared lunch. To book a place, tel. 01494 

863777 or northampton@cafod.org.uk 

Sat 17 Sep – St. Augustine Church, Milton Keynes, MK13 7PL 

Sat 24 Sep – St. Teresa’s Hall, Beaconsfield, HP9 2PL  
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